
Scout Your Route
 A portion of NW Newberry Hill Road will be temporarily closed

from June 20, 2024, to September 3, 2024, for a culvert
replacement project. The closure will affect the section of the

road from approximately 400 feet east of Sesame St NW to
approximately 1250 feet west of Tieton Place NW.

For more information, visit the project page at kcowa.us/Newberry,
call Kitsap1 at 360.377.5777 or email us at help@kitsap1.com


